
 

  

 

 

 

 
30th October 2021 

   
The Deputy General Manager (Listing) 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Ltd., 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 25th Floor 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai - 400 001 
Scrip Code: 531169 

 
Sub: Outcome of Board Meeting 
 
Ref: Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

  
Dear Sir, 

 
This is to inform you that the Board of Directors of the Company at their meeting held today, has inter-alia, approved 
the Un-audited Financial Results of the Company for the quarter and half year ended 30th September 2021. The said 
Un-audited Financial Results along with the Limited Review Report issued by M/s G. P. Agrawal & Co, Statutory 
Auditors of the Company is enclosed herewith as Annexure A. 

The Meeting commenced at 10:00 A.M. and concluded at 12:25 P.M. 
 

We request you to take the same on record. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

         
Encl: As above 

 
 

 
 










